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Summary 

Under current law, a student may give written notice to a private career school that the student 
is cancelling attendance. If the notice is given after the program of instruction has begun, but 
before completion of 75 percent of the program, the school’s charges for tuition, fees, and 
other costs must be prorated. 

The bill removes the requirement that a student give written notice. Students would receive 
prorated tuition under this provision even if they give nonwritten notice of cancellation. 
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